
“The joy and sense of belonging that Camp 
Prime Time offers to its campers is invaluable.  
The activities, the camaraderie, and the natural 
beauty of the camp setting all contribute to an 
enriching experience that leaves a lasting impact 
on everyone who attends.  Your efforts to ensure 
that each camper feels welcomed, supported, and 
celebrated are a testament to the compassion and 
excellence of your team”.  
				    –Kristin W., Issaquah WA.

A LOOK BACK  AT CAMP...

“My whole family remembers those weekends with great fondness- something we looked 
forward to every year.  So thank you so much for what you do.  I hope this donation will 
help in some small way.  You made a huge impact on my family and I am thrilled that you 
are continuing to do that!”
					     -Terry A., Leavenworth WA.

“Please accept our heartfelt gratitude for the incredible 
week we spent at Camp Prime Time.  The experience 
was nothing short of amazing, and we owe it all to your 
dedication and hard work. The activities were engaging 
and fun, the atmosphere was welcoming, and the camp 
grounds were stunning.  Your enthusiasm and genuine 
care made each day special and memorable.  Thank you 
for creating such a positive and enriching environment.  
Your efforts do not go unnoticed, and they have made a 
lasting impact on all of us”. 
				    –The Arc of King County

CAMP SESSIONS
June - September

Appreciation 
Dinner

October 11th

November 27th

Turkey Trot
Turkey Trot

Building Memories 
Auction

November 22nd

(Yes...there will be a motorcycle!)

2025

Tree Recycling
Starting December 26th



Visit www.campprimetime.org or  scan 
our QR Code to keep up to date with 

events and camp news. 

We’ve included a pledge envelope for 
your convenience.

Your
support 
means...

THANKYOU!!!

This quote perfectly describes the current energy of the volunteers and staff at Camp 
Prime Time!  With the arrival of spring, we are looking forward to a lot of wonderful 
upcoming projects, events, and, of course, the 2025 camping season!

Group and individual campers began submitting applications when the portal 
opened in February and by the time this newsletter arrived in your mailbox, the 
selected campers had begun receiving notifications about their dates and follow up 
paperwork.  With a limited number of available dates for summer sessions and so 
many worthy applicants, placement is by far the toughest part of our jobs.  Even with 

that stress, we all find ourselves getting excited about Camp Prime Time opening and all of the amazing 
people we will get to welcome for a summer adventure!

In November, we hope that many of you will join us for the Building Memories Dinner & Auction.  The theme 
is “Adventure Awaits” so we are working on gathering items for the Live Auction and Silent Auction that will 
ensure an adventure that evening, as well as in their use after the event.  Please pay special attention to the 
information in this newsletter, as well as keep checking back on our Facebook page and website for updates.
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CAMP MERCHANDISE AVAILABLE! “Looking forward to things is half the pleasure of them.”

~ L.M. Montgomery, Anne of Green Gables

Building Memories Auction
November 22, 2025

Please mark your calendar and join us for an 
amazing evening supporting Camp Prime Time!

CAMP IS OPENING!

Spring work parties begin 
in May...

Camper sessions begin in 
June!!


